

Dr. Ken Moore Mayor

Eric S. Stuckey City Administrator

November 19, 2018



Ms Rebecca Kelly, Director AARP Tennessee 150 4th Avenue North, Suite 180 Nashville, TN 37219

Dear Ms. Kelly,

Please find enclosed the City of Franklin's application to join the Age-Friendly Communities Network. Franklin is committed to promoting policies and projects to make our community more accommodating to the aging populations.

Franklin is continually seeking feedback from residents and the business community. The City administers the National Community Survey every two years to better understand the desires of residents. Recently, Franklin Tomorrow, a local non-profit, completed *On the Table*, a community-wide listening initiative to bring many people together in order to share perspectives. Events were held at restaurants, coffee shops, businesses, churches, and even held at residences throughout the community. The initiative was very successful and we are looking forward to seeing the survey results from the participants.

Thank you for your considerations to partner with us as we strive to create an integrated community for our aging population.

Sincerely,

Mayor Ken Moore, MD

City of Franklin